Crawley Cub Report 2022

It has been a very welcome return to the first full year of normal meetings for cubs across Crawley this year.

Many groups have seen their numbers of young people increase and have managed to recruit new leaders as well.

All groups have been working on the challenge badges, and over 40 have achieved the Silver Award. Overall an estimated 1500 badges have been awarded from disability awareness to backwoods cooking, from artist to My Faith, from Communicator to Musician. 

We have had visits from all types of people in the community but, not happy to just be in our scout huts, we have travelled far and wide in the local area, from sawmill’s and museums, to temples, fire stations, laser quest and even the Houses of Parliament.

Cubs have welcomed the return of camping, with 300 nights spent camping under canvas or inside during winter.

Cubs helped mark the jubilee, mourned the death of the Queen and even received a letter in return from the King.

Overall an exceptional year for cubs in Crawley, with so much to look forward to in 2023.
